
Dear Mr Mitchell, 

I oppose the construction of the boarding house. The site is inappropriate, noting that it is out 
of character with the existing locale and housing. Insufficient parking on site is also a 
consideration. 

The area is not equipped to handle the increased thoroughfare, parking and traffic from the 
construction and occupants. It presents a hazard to the school children and other residents. 

Regards
Aparna 
Resident, Cotentin Road

Sent: 20/09/2021 8:34:56 PM
Subject: DA 2021/1039 Demolition and boarding house


